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| fervently request that you deny the necessary permits for commercial cultivation on the
above mentioned parcel in Salmon Creek.

The burden of the degradation of the land, roads, and fire dangers from those who have
trashed this land are all on the backs of those of us who live here, pay our road fees, volunteer
on our fire department, and care for this spot of the earth.

Please refer to your recent letter from Kym Kemp for more detailed information on this

matter.

We are a small; but united community, and we care deeply about this issue.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Whipple
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